
 

    24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The Washington State Department of Corrections is working 

on a preliminary list of sites in four major areas for a possible 

work release facility. A meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, 

March 16, 2021 from 5:30-7:30 p.m. A quorum of the Council 

may be present. The meeting will be held virtually.  

 

Project website page:  Work Release Expansion | Washington 

State Department of Corrections 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24-hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 

https://doc.wa.gov/about/business/capital-planning/capacity-work-release.htm#king
https://doc.wa.gov/about/business/capital-planning/capacity-work-release.htm#king

